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Dear Sir / Madam,  
We would like you to have a stool test that is included in our intestinal (colorectal) cancer 
prevention program. 
 
Often, the symptoms of this type of cancer cannot be detected. The test enables us to 
determine whether the feces contain blood, even though it may not be visible to the 
naked eye. According to the scientific literature, having the test every two years increases 
the likelihood of treating and curing this cancer. 
 
The test is free, simple and quick. 
Please come and pick up a fecal collection container: 
 
------day hours location------ 

 
 
A nurse will give you the container and provide instructions for preparing the test at home. 
You do not need a prescription from your family doctor.  Just bring this letter when you 
come.  
A certificate excusing you from work is available if you need one. 
 
To change an appointment or for further information, call 0522/335327 
Monday to Friday from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM. 
 
We will send a letter with the results of the test to your home. 
 
Best regards, 
 

The Director 
Dr. Romano Sassatelli 


